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FORMAT 

20 minute presentation 

ABSTRACT 

This presentation will cover trends in the wastewater sector which impact and influence the automation 

field. As we continue to see a “Resource Recovery” terminology replacing the term “Wastewater 

Treatment” there are important considerations to examine regarding automation’s role in the 

wastewater utility of the future. Sustainability, resiliency, reuse, and innovation, are words being 

stressed in the actions needed to address aging infrastructure, a changing workforce, a new emphasis on 

stormwater, and moving management into real-time, proactive modes. We must understand these 

trends, to focus our efforts and best provide our automation talents and services to support the desired 

enhancements that will make our utility environments effective, efficient, and sustainable.  
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